
 

Press release – Catena Media plc            1 

Press release 
19 December 2024 

 
Catena Media launches tender process for auditor 
appointment 
Catena Media plc (the “Company”) today announces the initiation of a public tender process for the 
appointment of independent external auditors for the financial year ending 31 December 2025. The 
process, approved by the board of directors and managed by the audit committee, invites qualified 
audit firms to submit their proposals. 

This process was initiated in accordance with the EU Audit Regulation (EU) No. 537/2014, which 
mandates that public interest entities rotate their statutory auditors after a maximum engagement 
period of ten years. It also follows article 151A of the Maltese Companies Act. 

The preferred bidder will be subject to shareholder approval at the Company’s 2025 Annual General 
Meeting. 

Further information on the tender process, including the tender documents and applicable timelines, 
can be accessed on the Company’s website: 

https://www.catenamedia.com/investors/corporate-governance/auditors/ 

 

Contact details for further information: 
Investor Relations 
Email: ir@catenamedia.com 
 
Michael Gerrow, CFO 
Email: michael.gerrow@catenamedia.com 
 
The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons, on 19 
December 2024 at 09:45 CET. 
 
About Catena Media 
Catena Media is a leader in generating high-value leads for operators of online casino and sports betting 
platforms. The group’s large portfolio of brands guides users to customer websites and enriches the 
experience of players worldwide. Headquartered in Malta, the group employs over 150 people globally. 
The share (CTM) is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm Mid Cap. For further information see catenamedia.com. 
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